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MARCH – APRIL 2022 
 
 

                                        
 

With John Baker 
 

Hello everyone,  

      

     I hope you are all well.  The Legion has put a team together to study the feasibility of 

implementing a credit card system for the Canteen and Kitchen.  The team is headed by Ted 

Clark, and he would like your input regarding such a system at Post 90.  Ted Clark will be 

sending a separate email to you regarding the credit card system. 

     The first two months of 2022 have been very busy at Post 90, and the Bartending and Kitchen 

Crews have prepared many cold beverages and many fine meals for Post 90 events and on a 

daily basis.  Our blood drive in January raised 18 units for Lee Health, and we are scheduling our 

next blood drive in May 2022; remember, you will get a burger, chips and a soda if you try.  On 

February 6th, we had a successful Four Chaplains Ceremony, and on February 13, the Post 

hosted a Super Bowl Party that was well attended.  Our participation in manning the First Base 

Grill at Jet Blue Park for the Boston Red Sox training camp is underway.  We still have games in 

March, and would like help from our members so that we can raise money again this year to 

donate to needy charities and help the Post continue to operate at a high level for your benefit.  If 

you are interested, the Post 90 Honor and Color Guards are still seeking members.  As word is 

getting out, the demand on the Guard’s is increasing.  Please talk to the Honor Guard Captain, 

Carl Saitta if you want to join. 

     February was the beginning of Officer Call for the Legion, the Sons of the American Legion 

(SAL) and Legion Riders, and there will be some turnover in Command.  If you are interested in 

serving the Legion Post and its 1,000 members as an Officer or Executive Board Committeeman, 

please put your name on the sign-up sheet posted on the bulletin board by the west entry door. 

The officer call lasts three months (February, March and April) with the election in May.  The 

term of service is one year from July 2022 to June 2023. Everyone will have a job, so your time 

will not be wasted.  Please serve your Post members and keep the Post running smoothly and 

with great accountability. 

     There are several things scheduled in March and April at Post 90.  The St. Patrick’s Day party 

is March 17, and the kitchen is serving corned beef and cabbage.  Please sign up for a lunch or 

dinner meal.  There will be a raffle that night for a 4-burner grill and a cooler full of goodies.  

The first ticket drawn gets a choice of the grill or cooler. 
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     As you may or may not know, the kitchen is closed on Sunday and Monday now that the NFL 

season is over.  However, the Canteen typically has food from Noon to 7 PM on the days the 

kitchen is closed.  Usually, it will be one delicious dish for a reasonable price.  Please watch for 

special events throughout the year which may occur on Saturdays and Sundays. 

     If as an American Legion Member, you might qualify to also be a member of the Sons of the 

American Legion or the Legion Auxiliary, please give some thought to joining the SAL and 

Auxiliary.  There is a substantial discount on the annual dues for being a Dual Member of the 

SAL and Legion. 

    Post 90 has a closed group Facebook Post: American Legion Post 90.  It is open only to Post 

90 Members (Legion, SAL, Auxiliary and Riders) and their family.  A lot of good and current 

information is sited in the post; so, please sign up.  Just answer the one and only question when 

you do. 

     Please remember the soldiers, sailors, marines, airmen and coast guardsmen who sacrificed so 

much for our freedom, liberty and our way of life. 

 

For God and Country,  

 

American Legion Post 90 Commander, 

 

John Baker 

   

 

 

 

 

Hello Everyone, 

 

     I hope everyone is safe & well.  The daughter of Arnold Rodriguers & Howard Graves have 

recently passed away.  Arnold is a current member & Howard was also a member of American 

Legion Post 90.  Please keep them both in your thoughts and prayers.  If you know of anyone 

else who is sick or passed away in our American Legion Post 90 membership, please let me 

know.  You can reach me at: (239)313-8630.   

 

Sincerely,  
 

American Legion Post 90 Chaplain, 

 
Jerry Gray 
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  This Military Joke was presented by Ted Clark.  Thank you!  Ted Clark and I are looking 

for some clean and funny Military Jokes for the American Legion Post 90 Newsletter.  If you 

have any, please email, text, or cal1 me.  Please include your name for recognition. 

strawjazz1978@gmail.com 

(239)322-6945  

Sincerely, 

Chairman & Editor of American Legion Post 90 Newsletter, 

Amy M. Oneill 

 

This is the transcript of an actual radio conversation of a US naval ship 

with Canadian authorities off the coast of Newfoundland in October 1995. 

Radio conversation released by the Chief of Naval Operations on November 

10, 1995. 

 

Americans: Please divert your course 15 degrees to the North to avoid a 

collision 

Canadians: Recommend you divert YOUR course 15 degrees to the South to 

avoid a collision. 

Americans: This is the Captain of a US Navy ship!  I say again, divert YOUR 

course! 

Canadians: No. I say again, you divert YOUR course! 

Americans: THIS IS THE AIRCRAFT CARRIER USS LINCOLN, THE 

SECOND LARGEST SHIP IN THE UNITED STATES’ ATLANTIC FLEET. 

WE ARE ACCOMPANIED BY THREE DESTROYERS, THREE CRUISERS, 

AND NUMEROUS SUPPORT VESSELS!  I DEMAND THAT YOU 

CHANGE YOUR COURSE 15 DEGREES NORTH, THAT’S ONE FIVE 

DEGREES NORTH, OR COUNTER-MEASURES WILL BE UNDERTAKEN 

TO ENSURE THE SAFETY OF THIS SHIP! 

Canadians: This is a lighthouse.  Your call. 

mailto:strawjazz1978@gmail.com
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OFFICER NOMINATIONS AT AMERICAN LEGION POST 90 

     A Sign-Up Sheet is on the American Legion Auxiliary Bulletin Board.  If you or anyone 

ALA member you know is interested in becoming an Officer for Unit 90 Auxiliary, please 

print their name on the form.  The following positions will be voted on: President, 1st Vice 

President, 2d Vice President, Treasurer, Historian, Chaplain and Sergeant at Arms. 

Elections will be held at the May meeting.  If you have any questions about the 

qualifications or duties feel free to contact me, Paula Martinez, at this email: 

cw3martinez@gmail.com. 

 

     A Sign-Up Sheet is on the Bulletin Board for Legion Riders if you want to sign up for 

the following Officer Nomination Positions at American Legion Post 90.  They are as 

follows: Director, Assistant Director, Secretary, Treasurer, & Sergeant at Arms.  Officer 

Nominations will be announced at all Post 90 meetings in February, March, and April of 

2022.  Voting will be at American Legion Post 90 in May of 2022.  You must be a current 

member in the Post 90 Legion Riders to be nominated for any position.  The new Post 90 

Legion Riders Director will select all other positions.  

      

     A Sign-Up Sheet is on the Bulletin Board for SAL if you want to sign up for the 

following Officer Nomination Positions at American Legion Post 90.  They are as follows: 

Commander, 1st Vice Commander, 2nd Vice Commander, Finance officer, Chaplain, 

Historian, Sergeant at Arms, Adjutant.  Officer Nominations will be announced at all Post 

90 meetings in February, March, and April of 2022.  Voting will be at American Legion 

Post 90 in May of 2022.  You must be a current member of SAL to be nominated for any 

position.  The new Post 90 SAL Commander will select all other positions.  

      

     A Sign-Up Sheet is posted on the Bulletin Board for all Post 90 Membership if you want 

to sign up for the following Officer Nomination Positions at American Legion Post 90.  

They are as follows: Commander, 1st Vice Commander, 2nd Vice Commander, Finance 

Officer, Chaplain, Historian, Sergeant at Arms, & 7 E-Board Members.  Officer 

Nominations will be announced at all Post 90 meetings in February, March, and April of 

2022.  Voting will be at American Legion Post 90 in May of 2022.  You must be a current 

American Legion Post 90 member to be nominated for any position.  The new American 

Legion Post 90 Commander will select all other positions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paula Martinez, Rebecca Sewell, Sean Wing, John Baker, Ted Clark, & Amy Oneill 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.alaforveterans.org/&psig=AOvVaw1frLEvv9Beu2YtyBUeiXPV&ust=1593734027877000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIjeq5igreoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAF
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 Hello Everyone,     

 

     The Unit 90 ALA reviewed the events that occurred during the past two months at the 

monthly meeting held on January 17.  The Auxiliary had a wonderful and fulfilling holiday 

season.  The next few months also hold a myriad of activities scheduled for our members and the 

community.  Officer nominations began in February and the election of officers for the 2022-

2023 term will occur at the May meeting.  The term of office runs from July 1 thru June 30. 

There is a sign-up sheet on the ALA bulletin board in the main Legion Hall. 

     The Auxiliary paired with the Legion to host a raffle for a gas grill and cooler filled with 

alcohol, mixers, and party supplies.  The items will be raffled at the St Patrick’s Day party on 

March 17.  The Auxiliary provided a $300 scholarship to a Barber student at the Cape Coral 

Technical College and the check were presented at the Legion in February. We also donated 

$400 in scholarship money to the Eight and Forty program which gives scholarships to nurses 

and respiratory therapists.  The money generated by raffles, 50/50 sales and baked goods 

throughout the year is applied to programs for veterans and the community. 

     If any member knows of any Auxiliary member that is ill or deceased, please contact our 

chaplain, Shirley Brightbill at: (850) 559 – 1475 so she can send a card to them or their family.  

The next Auxiliary meetings are March 21 and April 18 at 7 PM in the Legion Meeting Room.  

Emails with meeting minutes and meeting agendas are sent out each month to every member, 

please let Paula know at cw3martinez@gmail.com if you are not receiving them. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

President of American Legion Unit 90 Auxiliary, 

 

Paula Martinez 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.alaforveterans.org/&psig=AOvVaw1frLEvv9Beu2YtyBUeiXPV&ust=1593734027877000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIjeq5igreoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAF
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Hello everyone, 

      

     The Auxiliary gave a $300 scholarship to a Cape Coral Technical College Barbering Program 

student.  I presented the check to him today at the Legion.  His instructor, Stephanie 

Lewandowski is next to me, and Jesse is on the other side of me- he is the recipient, the college 

director, Mr. Pease is next to him. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Unit 90 Auxiliary President, 

 

Paula Martinez 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

     I want to thank everyone who participated in the Blood Drive held at American Legion Post 

90 in the Lee County Blood Mobile Van on Saturday, January 15th, 2022, from noon-5pm.  

From your generosity, Lee Health collected eighteen pints of blood from twenty-three donations 

which is greatly needed in Lee County!  The next Blood Drive will be at American Legion Post 

90 on Saturday, May 14th, 2022, from noon -5pm.  One free hamburger & drink will be provided 

for all who try to donate blood.  If you would like to donate for the next Blood Drive, please call 

me at: (239)292-4225. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

American Legion Post 90 Blood Drive Chairman,  
 

Chris Wing 
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     On Monday February 14, 2022 (Valentine’s Day), Unit 90 Auxiliary held a great event at 

6pm in the Legion Hall at American Legion Post 90.  Nancy Mizen chaired a fun filled Chinese 

Auction with a Mardi Gras theme.  She had over thirty-five donations for auction and four door 

prizes valued at over $100 each.  Ted Clark won the grand prize of a refrigerator.  Chicken and 

sausage gumbo with corned bread was available for $6 a bowl along with banana bread pudding 

for $2.  Tickets were $5 at the door which included twenty-five tickets and one Door Prize ticket.  

Extra tickets were sold throughout the event and everyone who participated also received a free 

coffee or tea and a cupcake.  Extra tickets were $2.00 per sheet of sixteen tickets without door 

prize tickets.  They also had a 50/50 raffle.  The drawing for the Chinese raffle started between 

6:45-7pm.  Mardi Gras beads were given out throughout the evening intermingled with the raffle.  

Special thanks goes out to everyone who volunteered for this heartfelt event.  It was a great turn-

out and all proceeds benefited local veterans and their families.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Oneill & Paula Martinez 
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Hello Everyone, 

 

     I know right now it is hard on everyone but, being hungry is not something that we should 

have to do.  I remember growing up and going to bed hungry because we had no food in the 

house.  Sometimes, I could only get a meal while at school.  We, the veterans of this great nation 

and this great state should be working hard to ensure that no veteran, and no child, should go 

without food.  

     Just wanted to let our family members know that anyone needing food can stop by Post 38 on 

Monday, Wednesday, and Friday between 11am to 2pm to pick up food.  This is open to all 

American Legion members from any post.  Please bring a membership card with a photo Id. 

Thank you, respectfully.  Here is their information: 

 

American Legion Post 38 

Kevin Boyd  

Post Commander  

1857 Jackson St. 

Ft. Myers, Fl 33901 

Office: (239)332-1853 

Cell: (239)851-7073  

 

You can also get FREE FOOD at the following two places: 

 

HARRY CHAPIN FOOD BANK 

3760 FOWLER ST. FORT MYERS, FL. 33901 

(239)334-7007 

 

SALVATION ARMY FOOD PANTRY 

2476 EDISON AVE. FORT MYERS, FL. 33901 

(239)334-3745 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian “Taz” Gehling and Amy O’Neill 
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Post 90 is considering the use of Credit Cards. 

 
Credit card processing allows businesses to accept payments made with credit and debit cards, 

ensuring the card holder’s card issuer transfers payment to the business.  Some Legion Posts 

offer credit cards for the convenience of members and guests.  Post 90 is collecting information 

on whether to also offer charge cards to members and guests and values your opinion about the 

use of credit cards at the Post.  Consequently, you will soon receive an email with a short two- 

question survey.  Please complete the survey when you receive it and return it to the email 

address listed. 

 

Bike Night in Cape Coral is again a remarkable success for Post 90! 
 

     Once again, the American Legion Post 90 had a successful PR event at Cape Coral’s Bike 

Night on Saturday 02/12 with help from the Legion Riders.  We had conversations with sixty 

festival attendees distributed thirty-two applications and an unknown number of business cards. 

Most importantly, we collected contact information from thirty prospects.  Of course, now 

the challenging work of following up on these prospective leads begins; however, the publicity 

obtained for our Post and our programs, gained from being exposed to hundreds of festival 

attendees, is unmeasurable but effective in enhancing our image.  I suspect the motorcycles were 

as always, a real attention grabber, as was our highly decorated tent with lights which, thanks to 

Jeff, was positioned near the entrance to the vendor area.  I want to thank Jeff Zambrana, Bruce 

Bohlander, Brian Ensley, and Trevor Mercure from the Marketing Committee and five Riders, 

Donna Fitzgerald, Ken, Terri Bittner, Dave, and Gina Savina, for their time and effort in 

ensuring another successful Post 90 PR event. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

American Legion Post 90 PR Officer,   

 

Ted Clark 
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1401 SE 47th St., Cape Coral, FL  33904 // Phone: (239) 540-8128 

Email: alpost90cape@Yahoo.com Page 10 
 

 

 

Cape Coral Arts Festival on Saturday, 1/8 and Sunday, 1/9 
 

     I am delighted to report the successful outcome the Marketing Committee experienced at 

Cape Coral’s Arts festival, the most significant event the City of Cape offers, coordinated by the 

Cape Coral Rotary Club, held on Saturday and Sunday 1/8 and 1/9.  We talked with 

approximately fifty festival attendees and distributed thirty-five applications and 40-50 business 

cards.  Most importantly, we collected contact information on thirty-two prospects, including 

two SAL, two ALA, and twenty-eight regular members.  

     Of course, now the challenging work of following up on these prospective leads begins; 

however, the publicity obtained for our Post and our programs, gained from being exposed to 

thousands of festival attendees, is challenging to measure but effective in enhancing our image. 

We observed that although the number of festival attendees at ArtFest easily exceeded the 

Oktoberfest, the number of qualified prospects was the same.   

     I want to thank all the members for setting up and staffing the tent, Bill McKernan, Armand 

La Fleur, James Stephens, Brian Ensley, Harry Finke, and Trevor Mercure from the 

Marketing Committee as well as Jeff Zambrano and Bruce Bohlander (in spirit.)  A special 

thanks to Harry Finke for coordinating the event and James Stevens and Harry for logging in the 

most hours staffing the tent.  I look forward to the Cape Coral Bike Night on Saturday 2/12, from 

5-10 pm. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

American Legion Post 90 Marketing Committee Chairman, 

 

Ted Clark 
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Greetings to all Members of American Legion Post 90,    

     American Legion Post 90 membership dues are currently at 92.88% with 815 Paid Members. 

We are the second highest Post in Membership Dues collected so far in District 13 that also have 

19 Legion Posts.  Our goal is 885 to be made by May 1st, 2022.  Wish us good luck!  

Membership dues are due by May 1st, 2022.  The best way to pay your Post 90 membership dues 

right now is to mail a check to: American Legion Post 90 at 1401 SE 47th St. Cape Coral, Fl. 

33904.  NO CREDIT CARDS!  Cash or check in person is recommended.  REMEMBER, IF 

YOU PAY YOUR MEMBERSHIP DUES ONLINE, I WILL NOT BE NOTIFIED OF 

SAID PAYMENT FOR UP TO 30-45 DAYS AFTER YOU PAY IT ONLINE.  If you are 

struggling to pay the membership dues, or you have any questions, please call me and I will 

collaborate with you.  If you are interested or know of someone that is interested in joining 

American Legion Post 90, please reach me.  The veteran who wants to join must be honorably 

discharged from military service and have a copy of their DD-214.  I have included a condensed 

version of the membership application on this page for your convenience.  If anyone has any 

questions about membership or joining Post 90 you can call or email me at: (239)789-7777 or 

wjcmg45@aol.com.  American Legion Post 90 membership dues are $45.  Thank you all for 

your help!  Keep up the excellent work!  

 

Best Regards & God bless, 

 

American Legion Post 90 Membership,  

 

Wayne Cave 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:wjcmg45@aol.com
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Hello Everyone,

   American Legion Post 90 Color/Honor Guard Practices are every 2nd Saturday of the month at 

the post.  We have recently received a lot more flags that need to be burned properly.  Honor Guard 

practices will start at 8:30am until further notice.  The following are dates and times of the next 2 

Honor/Color Guard practices. 

 

March 2022 Honor Guard Practice is TBD. 

 

Saturday, April 9th, 2022 – 9am – Honor Guard Practice – Civilian Clothes 

 

     Please help honor our veterans by volunteering for our Legion’s Color and Honor guards!  We 

do a lot in the community to honor our fellow departed & living veterans in many ways.  You must 

be a current member of American Legion Post 90’s Membership, Riders, Auxiliary, and/or S.A.L. 

No experience is necessary.  Your uniform will be supplied to you.  We will train everyone for the 

position you volunteer for.  If you are interested in joining any of American Legion Post 90 

Honor/Color Guards, please call me at: (239) 458 – 1008.  Thank you!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Captain of American Legion Post 90 Color/ 

Honor Guards & Sergeant of Arms, 

 

Carl Saitta 
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Hello everyone, 

 

     Happy winter and tourist season!  The holidays and all the extra fundraising that comes with 

them are behind us, now but that does not mean we are done.  Activities continue in this brand 

new 2022.  We are still having fun stealing and retrieving each other’s ALR Plaques. amount.  

Every month we divide 4 weeks of raffle profits by four and donate that amount to Post 90.  This 

donation has been earmarked (ALR voted on it) to build grant/scholarship college money for our 

barbers that come to our Post and do the free haircuts.  This haircut service is free for everyone 

(third Wednesday, 10-1, every month at the Post). 

     These are the five recipients from Post 90 that received the military themed “Quilts for 

Veterans’ that my Cape Coral Quilting Guild does every year.  I have included a couple of 

pictures of the ceremony.  Eight hundred quilts were donated to various charities around our 

community: Left to Right is as follows: 1) John Carley – Navy 2) Anthony Caferro – Army/Navy 

3) Don Smith – Marine  4) Robert Kent – Air Force 5) James Brooks (family member) – Coast 

Guard 

     The ALR was also represented with motorcycles at the Post 90 table, at the official Cape 

Coral Bike Night.  Everyone who attends future ones should come by and see us…...stop by, say 

hello, and offer to staff the tent for a brief period so the workers can use the restroom or get 

something to eat.  It is a wonderful way to get our Post ‘face’ out into the community, and to 

attract new members.  Plus, you get a ringside seat for everyone that attends Bike Night. 

     The Annual Four Chaplin’s Ceremony was done with respect and gratitude, as usual.  This is 

a short ceremony, but a very necessary part of our history.  If you have not attended one yet, 

please consider it next year.  Pictures of the event and news articles are available.  We would like 

more participation.... we have direct decedents in our Post 90! 

     Have a comfortable March and April (snickering at all up north).  Keep your eyes peeled and 

ears alert for motorcycles that may be on the road around you.  Even if it is not one of us, they 

still deserve the same amount of caution on the road!! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Director of American Legion Post 90 Riders,  
 

Rebecca Sewell 
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     On Saturday, February 19th, 2022, about 53 American Legion Post 90 members hopped on a 

bus by noon for the first ever Seminole Casino Bus Trip!  The tickets were $40 per person which 

included drinks on the bus.  There was a meal provided at the post upon return.  Everyone had a 

wonderful time! 

Sincerely, 

John Baker & Amy Oneill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Around the middle of January 2022, Unit 90 Auxiliary had a reception for Auxiliary District 

13 staff.  In attendance was Department President-Wanda Brandt, District 13 President-Joanne 

Bowery, District 13 Vice President-Jan Farrington, District 13 Historian-Pat Grayshaw, District 

13 Sergeant at Arms-Sherry Shupp, Unit 90 President-Paula Martinez, Unit 90 First Vice 

President- Sherry Baker, Unit 90 2nd Vice President-Donna Leonard, Unit 90 Recording 

Secretary-Janice Nordquist, Unit 90 Treasurer-Carol Berres, and Unit 90 Chaplain-Shirley 

Brightbill.  Unit 90 members Donna Barnes, Dianna Crawford, and Pam Rankier were also in 

attendance.  Thank you to everyone who came out! 
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Hello everyone,  

 
     It is a new season for the JROTC Marksmanship Program.  They have been practicing since 

the beginning of this school year (September of 2021).  Now the competition will begin for the 

King of the Cape Trophy between the 5 Cape Coral High Schools.  This is also the beginning of 

the District JROTC Marksmanship Program which includes all High Schools in Lee County. 

Unfortunately, due to Covid 19 all competitions are done at the individual schools using zoom, 

no face-to-face competitions. Hopefully, next year we can get back to normal. 

     American Legion Post 90 is proud to Sponsor the King of the Cape and the District JROTC 

Competition. Good luck to all JROTC Marksmanship Teams! 

Competition Schedule: 

February 17th, March 3rd, March 17th, March 31st, and April 13th. Apr 22nd is the District 

Competition.  State competition is to be determined. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

American Legion Post 90 

Chairman, JROTC Marksmanship Program, 

 

Dennis Stebbins 
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Hello everyone,  

 
     The Scouting Program sponsored by American Legion Post 90 is a busy and active program. 

The program consists of 2 BSA Troops (777 & 2020) and 1 Cub Scout Pack (777). We also have 

the honor of having a female scout troop (2020). 

     Scouting is truly a family program; the entire family can participate. Coed Cub Scout packs 

and Male & Female separate Troops.  The two troops have a campout monthly working on 

different merit badges toward the ultimate Eagle Scout Rank.  We have over thirty-five scouts in 

our program.  Currently the scouts have weekly meetings on Monday nights (when school is in 

session) at the Senior Center at the Cape Coral Yacht Club until the end of march then we will be 

moving to our new meetings location at the Lake Kennedy Senior Center on Santa Barbara Blvd. 

     Upcoming events are the Blue/Gold Banquet Pack 777 & Court of Honor Banquet Troops 

777/2020 on February 28th, 2022, and the Eagle Court of Honor – Kevin Malloy on April 9th, 

2022. 

      All Eagle Scouts and Legion Members are invited to the Eagle Court of Honor Ceremony to 

be held at the Entrada Clubhouse at noon located at 2547 Village of Entrada Street, Cape Coral, 

33909.  Legion members are asked to please wear a legion polo shirt if you have one, and all 

eagle scouts to wear their Eagle Scout uniform. 

Sincerely,  

 

American Legion Post 90 

Chartered Organization Representative (COR), 

 

Dennis Stebbins 

 

 

  

Hello everyone, 

  

     Recently with the tornadoes we experienced in Lee County, I am taking time to remind us of 

what to do in the event of a tornado warning.  In a non-mobile home residence, take cover/safety 

in a closet/ bathroom with no outside walls.  In the bathroom, take cover in the bathtub. In the 

closet, pull the clothes down over you for protection.  Always make sure you have a couple cases 

of water, batteries, flashlights, and weather radio for after the storm. 

     In a mobile home, cover yourself with mattresses in the bathroom to avoid flying glass and 

other items. 

Sincerely, 

 

Hurricane Preparedness Chairman, 

 

Bruce Bohlander  
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You can find us here… On Facebook, 

American Legion Post 90 

 

If you have not visited our website lately you really should go check it out!                               

We have an all-new look, and more to come!! 

www.Post90swf.org 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See what is new and what we have already been doing! 

**See the website for additional information! ** 

 

THE NEXT POST 90 NEWSLETTER WILL 

 BE ON OUR WEBSITE SOON!!   

NEWSLETTERS ARE NOW MASS EMAILED TO EVERYONE  

WHO HAS AN EMAIL ACCOUNT IN AMERICAN LEGION POST 90. 
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Coming Events Summary 

      **See the website for additional information** 

March 2022 (Music & Events) 
 

Friday the 4th – music by CJ & FRIENDS   

 

Monday the 7th – meeting at 7pm for 

 AMERICAN LEGION RIDERS 

 

Friday the 11th – music by CJ & FRIENDS   

 

Monday the 14th – meeting at 7pm for SONS OF 

AMERICAN LEGION 

 

Friday the 18th – music by CJ & FRIENDS   

 

Monday the 21st - meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

Friday the 25th – music by CJ & FRIENDS   

 

Monday the 28th - meeting at 5:30pm for 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS 

 

Monday the 28th – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION MEMBERSHIP 

  

 

April 2022 (Music & Events) 
 

Friday the 1st - music by CJ & FRIENDS   

 

Monday the 4th – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION RIDERS 

 

Friday the 8th - music by CJ & FRIENDS 

  

Monday the 11th - meeting at 7pm for SONS OF 

AMERICAN LEGION 

 

Friday the 15th - music by CJ & FRIENDS   

  

Monday the 18th - meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

Friday the 25th - music by CJ & FRIENDS   

 

 Monday the 25th - meeting at 5:30pm for 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS 

 

Monday the 25th – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION MEMBERSHIP 

 

Friday the 29th – music by CJ & FRIENDS 
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AMERICAN LEGION POST 90 IS NOW OPEN MON.- SUN. FROM 11AM-8PM. 

Every Tuesday - 6pm to 8pm - SHOW ME THE MONEY CARD GAME  

Every Wednesday – 11am to 1pm – FREE DROP-IN GAME DAY 

 

Every Wednesday – 6pm to 8pm – WEEKLY POOL TOURNAMENT = $5 

                          SIGN-UP TO PLAY 

                       

Every Thursday – 5pm – DINNER SPECIALS - SPECIALS ARE NEW EVERY WEEK 

                                           50/50 DRAWING AT 7PM 

 

Every Friday – 11:30 to 4pm – REGULAR MENU 

 

Every Friday – 5pm to 7:30pm – DINNER SPECIALS –  

                                                       SPECIALS ARE NEW EVERY WEEK 

 

Every Friday – 6pm to 8pm – LIVE ENTERTAINMENT – SEE PAGE 25                   

                                                                                                   

Every Saturday – Noon to 7:30pm – REGULAR MENU & SPECIALS 

 

Every Saturday - 1pm - 3pm - SHIP/CAPT./CREW DICE GAME COSTS $1 TO PLAY 

 

Every Saturday – 7pm – ACE OF HEARTS GAME (MEMBERS ONLY) 

 

KITCHEN IS OPEN TUESDAY TO SATURDAY FROM NOON – 7:30PM 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post 90 Newsletter Chairman & Editor: Amy O’Neill 

Associate Editor: Ted Clark 


